
Class 3 February News

Happy February! We want to thank all of our families again  for 
supporting our students in our virtual classes. We could not have 
done it without you! We also want to welcome everyone back to in 
school learning. We will continue to learn and grow together.

In Science, we have 
begun to discover what 
animals hibernate 
during the winter. We 
are learning who sleeps 
the winter months and 
who migrates to warmer 
homes.  We especially 
enjoyed our weekly field 
trips to the Toronto zoo 
and to the Arctic.

Reminders
Please sign and return the original report card and IEP as soon as 
possible.  Also, please remember to  return any big bags and 
Ipads from virtual learning. Thank you☺

    Birthdays and Other Important Dates
   Report Cards go home –Feb.8     PD day - Feb. 12
Family Day (no school) – Feb. 15 
    
     

           Go Away Big, 
          Green Monster!
We have begun our new 
TELL book. This is a fun 
book to practice core/sight 
words, colour recognition 
and sequencing to an end 
product. This is also a 
funny book to learn about 
spatial awareness. Enjoy all 
our super art activities!


